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Charles 0. Veinot, Esq., 
P.0. Box 656,
Yarmouth, v. S.

Dear Slr:-
I beg to acknowledge receipt of 

your letter of September 25th.
I have written to the Department at 

Ottawa In reference to your son and will let you 
know as soon as I hear from them. For more than 
two years I have had no connection with the Military 
Forces, but 111 do what I can to assist you.

Yours faithfully,


